
 
 
 
 

RED RIVER GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF HEARING ON DISTRICT MANAGEMENT PLAN 

MAY 17, 2012 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to all interested persons within Fannin and Grayson Counties, Texas: 
 
That the Board of Directors of the Red River Groundwater Conservation District ("District") will hold a public hearing to 
discuss, consider, receive public comments, and potentially act upon adoption of the District Management Plan. All 
interested members of the public are invited to attend. 
 
The hearing on the Management Plan will be held on Thursday, May 17, 2012, beginning at 1:30 p.m. at the Greater 
Texoma Utility Authority Board Room, 5100 Airport Drive, Denison, TX 75020.  At the conclusion of the hearing or any time 
or date thereafter, the proposed Management Plan may be adopted in the form presented or as amended based upon 
comments received from the public, the Texas Water Development Board, District staff, attorneys, consultants, or 
members of the Board of Directors without any additional notice.   
 
Any person who desires to appear at the hearing and present comment or other information on the proposed Management 
Plan may do so in person, by legal representative, or both.  Limits may be placed on the amount of time that each person 
is allowed to present verbal comments. In addition, persons interested in submitting written comments on the proposed 
Management Plan may do so by sending any such comments to the Red River Groundwater Conservation District, P.O. 
Box 1214, Sherman, Texas 75091.  The hearing posted in this notice may be recessed from day to day or continued where 
appropriate. 
 
At any time during the hearing and in compliance with Chapter 551, Government Code, the District Board may meet in 
executive session on the above hearing item for consultation concerning attorney-client matters. Any subject discussed in 
executive session may be subject to action during an open session of the District Board. 
 
The District is committed to compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA).  Any person with a disability who 
needs special accommodations should contact Carmen Catterson at (800) 256-0935 at least 24 hours in advance if 
accommodation is needed. 
 
A copy of the proposed Management Plan may be requested by email at carmen@redrivergcd.org, is available at the 
District’s website at www.redrivergcd.org, and may be reviewed or copied at 5100 Airport Drive, Denison, Texas 75020.  
Any person who wishes to receive more detailed information on this notice should contact District staff at (800) 256-0935.  
 
END OF AD 
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